
MEETING AT CHANDIGARH ON 26TH DECEMBER 2015: 
 
The meeting was held at Hotel Park Grand and it was well attended 
including veterans like Mr. H.S. Chadha, Ex AGM and Ex-GMs, Mr A.P. 
Singh, Mr  Dhanesh Chander, and  Mr. Naval Gupta. 
 
The undersigned welcomed Mr. Naval Gupta and Mr. O.P. Mutreja, who 
had joined as Life members of ARISE on their superannuation. 
 
Special thanks were extended to members who attended the Dharna at 
Delhi in good number and making it grand success. All other members 
were also thanked for extending their moral support for the said cause. 
 
The members were apprised in detail about the leaders who took part in 
Dharna and also addressed the participants on burning issues of banks' 
retirees. How, the developments which took place at IBA level were well 
elaborated by Mr. Harvinder Singh, General Secretary, AIBOC. The 
members were advised to keep in readiness for going on a protest march 
to PM's House also.   
 
Mr.Naval Gupta, Ex-GM spoke about the steps being taken at Central 
Office level for improving the financial health of the bank. He exhorted the 
members to be optimistic about the bank's position, which is likely to 
improve shortly. 
 
The developments with regard to implementation of new Medical Insurance 
Scheme were shared with the members. They were also guided to 
download E-Cards of TPA till the same are received from the insurance 
company. 
 
The date of next meeting was fixed as 6th Feb, 2016 unanimously. 
 
The meeting concluded with Vote of Thanks extended by Mr.Dhanesh 
Chander.  
 
With regards. 
 
P.S.Bhinder 
(Ex-AGM) 
Organizing Secretary 


